
Deferring School Ent
 

ry 
REQUEST TO DEFER ADMISSION TO RECEPTION YEAR 2020/21 

Admission to reception can be deferred until the start of the next school term following your 
child’s fifth birthday or up until the start of the summer term, whichever is soonest.  

Please complete this form only if you wish to defer your child’s admission to the school at 
which a place has been offered, and return to Pupil Services by 12 June 2020.

My child was born between Entry can be deferred until I wish to defer entry 
(Please tick relevant box)

September 201 5 - December 2015 January 2021 
(start of the Spring term) 

January 2016 - August 2016 April 2021 
(start of the Summer term) 

Name of offered school 
Headteacher Signature Date 

Name of Nursery Headteacher 
(if applicable) Signature Date 

1. I have read and understood the information provided in the ‘Deferring School Entry’ leaflet.

2. I have discussed this with both my child’s current nursery and or the Headteacher of the
school at which a place has been offered.

3. I understand that if my child does not take up the place by the date indicated above it will no
longer be available.

Return to: Pupil Services, Mulberry Place, 5 Clove Crescent, London E14 2BG 

Child’s Name 

Date of Birth

Name of School Offered

 

Parent’s Name 

Parent’s Signature 

Date 




